
OSEA Approved Minutes 

Sunday, April 7, 2013 

Best Western Motel 

Stroud, Oklahoma 

 
Members present:  Vicki Sue Loehrs, Carol Anwar, Nancy Casteel, Tina Winzeler, Carrie 

Dooly, Peggy Dohlman, Patty Peters, Tracie Albert. 

 

Non-member present:  Barbara Klein 

 

Meeting was called to order at 1:30 pm by President Vicki Sue Loehrs. 

 

To 

 

Our speaker was member Carol Anwar continuing her report on the seminars she 

attended at the 2012 AEA Convention.  Those topics include: 

 

-Attitudes and Emotions:  6 Emotions- sadness-joy, fear-peace, anger-love. 

-Update on the use of laser hair medical devices in hair removal. 

-The Immune System:  Why you get sick and how to stay well. 

-Diabetes 

-The Consultation:  Maximizing its impact. 

-Electrologists building relationships within the health care industry. 

-Infection control and prevention. 

 

The Fall 2012 OSEA minutes were read.  Carol moved to approve the minutes and Peggy 

seconded the motion.  Motion was approved. 

 

Treasurer’s report:  Nancy Casteel reported a balance of $3562.95 as of March 2013.  

Discussion of increasing dues from $25 to $75.  Peggy motioned and Carol seconded.  

Motion approved. 

 

New Business:  Susan Goodman has retired from practicing in Edmond.  Peggy discussed 

new students starting their training even if they are in the process of completing their 

course work.   A few students have been allowed to start training if their educational 

requirements are almost complete.  The students would have to have their educational 

requirements completed before they could sit for their boards. 

Carol will check with Susan Goodman about specific science course requirement changes 

on our new bill. 

 

Old Business:  The AEA annual convention will be New Orleans on September 26-29, 

2013.  An OSEA scholarship is available.  If interested, please contact an OSEA officer. 

 



Changes to the RE Database:  Carrie Dooly’s e-mail is aero_carrie@yahoo.com.  There is 

an underscore, not a dash as was published in our last database. 

 

Remember, 2013-2014 dues of $75 are due June 1 to Nancy Casteel at 5204 Jacquelyn 

Lane, #4, Bartlesville, OK 74006. 

 

Our next meeting is Sunday, October 20, 2013 at 1:30pm in Stroud.   

 

Meeting was adjourned at 5:00 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Tina Winzeler,  Secretary   
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